Republic of the Philippines &

Department of Education DQT’JED

f Region lll-Central Luzon Sk ' iy s
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BULACAN

Capitol Compound, City of Malolos

December 1, 2017

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of District SBM Advisers AND
District ICT Coordinators (for the Elementary level), and EDDIS Chair Secondary
School Principals together with their school ICT Coordinators (for the Secondary
level) on December 7, 2017, 8:30 A.M. at the SDO Bulacan Conference Room, 3™
Floor, City of Malolos, Bulacan.

Your usual cooperation is expected.
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